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Invitation to an international HARP workshop 
 
Dear HARP members and Parents, 
 
We are happy to inform you about an international HARP workshop and warmly invite all 
HARP-aged members (aged 15+) to participate. It will take place in Slovakia, in the seminar 
centre in Luzna near Bratislava, from 29th April to 1st May. 
  
The workshop is designed for Eastern European HARP members but we welcome participants 
from other countries too. This is a joint project of the ESGD and the DONE mission 
programme and the workshop will provide a good chance for BCs to meet from other nations, 
to refresh our minds and feed our spirits with good education and team activities.  
  
The programme will consist of lectures, life testimonies, sports and team challenges. Some of 
the activities will be divided into separate age groups, one group being for 15-17 years old 
and the other group for 18+. This is so that we can offer relevant care and guidance for elder 
second gen as well. Main lecturers are Patrick and Martin. 
 
International HARP WS – key information 
Date: 29 April – 1 May 2016 
Arrival: 29 April (Friday) by 19:00, the WS will start with dinner 
Departure: 1 May (Sunday) after 14:00, the WS will finish with lunch  
Place: Luzna seminar center. Address: Kvetoslavovska 5/358, Dunajska Luzna 90042, 
Slovakia 
Age limit: 15 years of age and older 
WS fee: 20 EUR 
Registration: Please register online by 15th April 2016 (at the latest) at www.esgd.org  
Language of the WS: English 
 
Participants need to bring: notebook and pen, sleeping bag, sport shoes and sport clothes, 
house shoes. 
 
We are really looking forward to this workshop and hope to see you there! 
 
 

 
Martin Alexy   Patrick Hanna 
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